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Welcome Connections- Connexions Bienvenue 

 

August 26, 2022 

Hello Kilmer Community, 

I hope your summer holiday continues to be restful and fun, surrounded by family and 

friends. I am looking forward to seeing everyone and hearing the stories of your 

summers very soon. The Office is open beginning Wednesday August 31st for school 

registrations, should you know anyone new to the neighbourhood. 

 

I am sure that you share in my enthusiasm for the 2022-2023 school year.  We have an 

amazing staff and school community who work hard to make wonderful learning experiences for 

every child.  

 

Kilmer PAC is also working hard to prepare for the school year. If you are interested in 

volunteering with the KPAC please email them at: 031-pac@sd43.bc.ca. All ideas and efforts 

are appreciated. We would love to hear from you. 

Our first community event is the Welcome Back BBQ, Tuesday Sept. 20th 5:15pm - 7:30pm. 

All families are welcome. Please know that the school website has an updated calendar for the 

2022-2023 school year and additional community events will be added as we go through the 

year. Feel free to check school dates online as you may need for planning future family 

vacations, childcare, and such.  

On behalf of all École Kilmer Staff, I welcome all our new and returning families. In our 

first week, students in grades 1-5 will reconnect and meet in last year’s classroom. Our 

hope is to place students into 22-23 classes on Friday. Kindergarten students will 

follow the Gradual Entry Schedule and receive a separate reminder email with all K 

information. 

 

First Day- Tuesday September 6th 

8:45-9:15 Students in Grades 1-5 report to last year’s teacher/classroom. Teachers will 

greet students on school grounds adjacent Knappen Street. 

9:15-9:30 Families collect school supplies from Gym. 

9:30-9:45 Kindergarten attendance. 

 

If this is your child's first school year or last or somewhere in between, we hope that 

this will be a happy and memorable year. 

   

Sincerely,  

Theresa Roberts, Principal 
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